Doctor of Audiology Program (Au.D.}

365 Fifth Avenue

New York, NY 10016-4309
212.817.7990
212.817.1680 fax
audiology@.gc.cuny.edu
www.gc.cuny.edu

January 6, 2020
To Whom It May Concern,

On behalf of the Audiology Program at the Graduate Center of the City
University of New York, | am writing to register our support for the proposed
Audiology & Speech-Language Pathology Interstate Compact legislation.

Our understanding is that the legislation would:

-improve continuity of care

-improve portability for military spouses

-improve access to audiology and SLP providers
-increase choice of audiology and SLP providers
-facilitate alternate service delivery methods

-simplify and speed up current processes

-address portability and barriers to access

-allow for practice in the state where the client is located

Sincerely,

A7\

Brett A. Martin, Ph.D., CCC-A
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